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Learn about Davis Centre renovations

	The kitchen at the Vera M. Davis Centre in Bolton is being renovated, and the public is invited to learn more about it.

The Centre will be hosting an open house and family night this coming Tuesday (Nov. 15) to offer a glimpse of what's to come and

meet the project team.

The session will run from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. at the Centre at 80 Allan Dr.

To RSVP, call 905-857-0975, ext. 3000.
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